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President Kevin called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00pm on Tuesday, February 

5, 2019 at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue.  The Public Hearing is being held in 

compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law.  Board members present:  Tammy 

Kevin, Tim Horton, Gary Kernodle, Randy McHugh and Roberta Montague.  

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear comments or questions from the Public 

concerning the Jefferson County Hazards Mitigation Plan: 2019-2023. 

No questions were posed to the Board. 
 
A Kernodle/ McHugh motion carried on a voice vote to close the public hearing at 

7:01pm. 
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